
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 6:44 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
gordon robinson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is in regard to  Ontario . I understand the need to review how we run our
business , however i feel the current rate for the hydro is high enough .




